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OPEN HOUSE
The staff at Sacred Heart School
would like to invite all our
parents to our “Panther’s Pride
Open House”.  This is a great
opportunity to visit your child’s
class, meet your child’s teacher
and see what great learning
opportunities your child will be
experiencing this year. Our

open house will run from 6:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. on
Wednesday, October 6th. We hope all of you
can come and visit.

FILL UP THE LIMO
CHALLENGE
During the week of October 4-
8th, we will be collecting

canned goods for the Food Bank. The special
part of this challenge is that our goal is to fill up a
limousine. The class who brings in the greatest
amount of canned goods will win a ride in the
limousine. We would like to thank 1st Class Limo
for donating their time and their
vehicle towards helping us with this
noble cause. We hope that the
students will participate in this
challenge as we believe that, as
children of God, it is important to
give to those in need. Thank you
in advance to all of you who donate.

OCTOBER SPIRIT DAY
Our next Sacred Heart
School Spirit Day will be
Thursday, October 7.
Wear your favourite
hockey jersey to
commemorate the

beginning of the regular season for the NHL. GO
LEAFS GO! (I am the principal so I get to sneak
that in!)

WE ARE THE LIGHT OF THE
WORLD
All through the month of September
our students have been working
towards demonstrating the virtue of

FAITH. The students from each class who have
demonstrated this virtue most consistently will be
rewarded for their hard work during our
Recognition Assembly on October 4th.
We will also be conducting a prayer service to
ask for God’s guidance as we try to show our
gratitude for all the blessings we have in our life.
Please feel free to join us for our Recognition and
Prayer Service at 9:00 a.m. on October 4th. We
would also like to extend an invitation for you to
attend our Thanksgiving Mass on Friday, October
8th. This invitation is warmly extended for all our
masses.

STUDENT DISMISSAL AND
PICK UP REQUEST
A friendly reminder that parents
who plan to pick up their child at
the end of the day need to notify
the office before 2:30 p.m. When
calling the school, please dial one
and leave your child’s name and bus number on
the message.
We would ask, unless your child has an
appointment, to please refrain from picking up
your child before 3:20 as it disrupts the children’s
classes. For those of you who do pick up your
child(ren), please wait outside the school as a
teacher is on duty at 3:20 to check your child off
the “pick up” list.  Should you be picking up your
child during the school day, please know that
once you are “buzzed” into the school,
parents/guardians need to report to the office.
We will then go get your child from their class.
Thank you in advance for your kind attention to
this matter.

HALLOWEEN ACTIVITIES
On Friday, October 29th students may come to

school wearing their costumes. We
ask that students’ costumes allow
them to sit in a desk and allow them
to get in and out of easily. They also
must be school appropriate, i.e. no
guns and knives please. There will be
primary and junior activities in the
afternoon. Following Halloween,
please keep the candy at home.




